From: Roderick Warren 
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 4:33 PM
To: Richard Superfine
Subject: RE: Confidential - RE: Review and Approval for DoIT Team - Dell World 2019

Hello, Richard,

I attended the Dell World conference. Dell Technologies hosted the airfare and travel, but I paid for my ground transportation to and from the airport by Uber.  There were no other additional cost associated with the travel, as I paid for the meals that I ate at the local fast food restaurants.



Best Regards,
Rod Warren  
City of Chicago
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